
St. Mark’s Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher Mrs. D. Linley 

 

Friday 7th May 2021 

Dear Parents and carers,  

 

Please keep our Year 3 and 4 children in your prayers as they prepare to receive the Sacraments of 

Reconciliation. Thank you to their parents for supporting them in their journey of faith - it was 

wonderful to see parents and children online via Teams as part of our Sacramental preparation 

programme on Tuesday.  

 

It was a delight and a real privilege to receive a letter from two Year 6 children this week explaining 

what they and others in Year 6 wish to do to make our school environment even better. It's fantastic 

to see so many children using their voice to have a say and willing to take action. I hope you will join 

me in supporting them with the pyjama day next Friday too! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Linley and the St. Mark’s Team 
 
 
 

                   TOP STAR EARNERS OF THE WEEK 
                                  Well done to the following children for earning  

                                                   the most stars this week!! 

 

Julia(YR)       Daija(YR)        Harpreet(Y1)       Brady(Y1)       Chinaza(Y1)             

Hena(Y2)    Dylan(Y2)       Nathan(Y2)      Lyla(Y3)    Reuben(Y3)     Ali(Y3)        

Rohan(Y4)      Raiyaana(Y4)     Christina(Y4)     Kieran (Y5)     Preeti(Y5)       

Kimaya(Y5)       Arya(Y6)      Sara-Maria(Y6)     Afreya(Y6) 

 
 

Congratulations & Well Done! 
We would like to say a big well done to the following pupils for receiving a 

Congratulations certificate this week. Keep up the great work!  
Reception: Ezekiel & Kaiyanah 

Year 1: Nathan & Caitlin 
  Year 2: Rosie & Mudassir 

Year 3: Keeley & Adam 
Year 4: Victoria & Dilshaan 
Year 5: Anayah & Anushka 

Year 6: Keith & Ahsan 
 

 
 
 
 



Wednesday Word – Sharing the Gospel 
 

Please click on the following link to access this spiritual resource to share with  

your family and friends: 

 
 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=26.7 

 

 
 

 
We are having a Harry Potter theme day on Thursday 20th May 2021. Children 

who usually bring a packed lunch to school on a Thursday are invited to have a 

Harry Potter themed hot dinner on this day. On this day there will be Harry’s 

hot dogs, Golden snitch potato balls, Harry’s birthday cake and fruit wands. If 

your child would like to have a hot dinner this will be on ParentPay for parents 

to pay for from Monday 10th May. 

 
 

Toast 
We are going to be making toast again in the morning break from Monday 

10th May. If you child would like some it is £1 
for a week or 20p a day. Parents will need to 
send money in a labelled envelope with your 
child’s name and which days they require or if 
they would like toast all week. No change will 
be given so please send in the correct money.  

 

 

Don’t forget next Friday, 14th May is pyjama day, please come to school in your pyjamas, 

onesies, dressing gowns etc. and please bring £1 as a donation towards year 6’s 

‘Operation Donation’. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=26.7


Sporting Elite after-school club 
 
Apologies for the incorrect information and booking links on last week’s 
newsletter. I can confirm that the correct days for the after-school sports 
club are as follows: 
 
Monday – Year 2 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevRkeqXultK8AaPmh1A88OCbQIQ8wPBvT44aA1AW0O2Ebc9Q/viewform?usp=sf_l
ink 

Tuesday – Year 1  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqLLwEKO28t4877cQjY9_LvzfSb3gxzUlUEyzL-59JHSys_g/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Thursday – Year 5  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5eVLn84_WBPVIu0Ye4BRVqSi3Ot1b-_gAlXzqws2-aSaXTQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
Friday – Year 6 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnPd2mhL5CQo7dXsyAeFALcgepNljvIVZbjuc7htwU34rpAw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
 
P.E Days 
 
Some of the classes’ P.E days have changed, from next 
week they will be as follows: 
 
Year R on Friday     Year 1 on Monday and Tuesday 
Year 2 on Thursday     Year 3 on Monday 
Year 4 on Thursday     Year 5 on Wednesday 
Year 6 on Friday 
 
 
 
  

 
  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

     

School Term Dates 
 

INSET DAY – School will be closed to pupils on Friday 28th May 
 

Summer Term 2021 
Bank Holiday: Monday 3rd May 2021 

Half Term: Monday 31st May 2021 to Friday 4th June 2021 
Term Ends: Wednesday 21st July 2021 

 
Autumn Term 2021 

Term Starts: Monday 6th September 2021 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevRkeqXultK8AaPmh1A88OCbQIQ8wPBvT44aA1AW0O2Ebc9Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevRkeqXultK8AaPmh1A88OCbQIQ8wPBvT44aA1AW0O2Ebc9Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqLLwEKO28t4877cQjY9_LvzfSb3gxzUlUEyzL-59JHSys_g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5eVLn84_WBPVIu0Ye4BRVqSi3Ot1b-_gAlXzqws2-aSaXTQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnPd2mhL5CQo7dXsyAeFALcgepNljvIVZbjuc7htwU34rpAw/viewform?usp=sf_link

